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January 26, 2015    

 

MEMORANDUM TO: Elevator Companies 

  

 

 

FROM:   Thomas M. Chambers 

    Bureau Chief 

       

 

 

Recently we have noted several projects throughout the state where (communication Bundles), 

similar to what Time Warner cable offers, are not meeting the requirements for elevator 

communications.  Most of what we have observed is the phone equipment not recognizing loss 

of signal, thereby flashing the indicator as required.   

 

All elevator contractors should confirm compatibility to ensure that the phone equipment being 

provided will pass testing.  It is suggested that a review of 2.27 section of ASME A17.1 be 

conducted to ensure compliance. 

  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

/nfv 

 

Cc: Elevator Inspectors/Supervisors 

 


